
$50.
	 All club members are 
invited to the banquet on Sat. the 
27th at the Civic center in down-
town Shelton. it is $30 a plate.

		  The Stroms are put-
ting together a fuel order for 15% 
nitro. The fuel will be Rich’s Brew 
which is basically the same mix-
ture as PowerMaster, PowerMaster 
has added a purple dye that stains 
everything so they are moving 
away from it. If you are interested 
in ordering fuel, let Tom know by 
Sept 10th.

	 There have been some is-
sues with what appears to have 
been RF interferance that even 
affects 2.4 gHz radios at Sanderson 
Field.

	 The training night at Hunt-
ers went well. It was pretty windy 
but the wind was right down the 
runway and wasn’t a problem like 
it can be at Sanderson field.	

	 The question was raised 
about a fun fly in October. It was 
tabled until the next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30
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Club Meeting

This months meeting will be held 
on Thursday September 11th. 

At PUD #3
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Champ pylon race Sept 27-28

	 Minutes were read and ac-
cepted as read.
	 Treasurers report was read 
and accepted as read.

	 Our Scholarship winner, 
Nick Vernon, has been accepted to 
collage. The money has not been 
paid yet.

	 Dick Robb talked about the 
Scale fly-in. We didn’t hear any ne-
gitive feed back this year with the 
new rules in place. Attendance was 
down from last year, Maybe look a 
moving the date. After all was said 
and done we had a net loss of $100.

	 The pre champ pylon race 
went well and everything worked. 
Even though there weren’t many 
pilots racing the equipment got a 
good testing. We had a net loss of 

Marc Winz showed his new Hob-
byking 20cc gas trainer.

	 I will be out of town from 
Sept 2nd until Sept 24th. You can 
still contact me by cell phone and 
email and I’ll help anyway I can.

	 The Board meeting will 
still be held at my house on Sept 
2nd.

We are at the 75-day count-
down mark for the 2014 
South Sound R/C Swap Meet. 
Those who pre-register at 
http://www.rcsouthsound.com 
will be the first to receive 
event details and to be offered 
the opportunity to purchase 
tables. We already have a 
number of persons who have 
pre-registered. I predict that 
tables will be sold out by 
the end of September, if not 
sooner.
 
Royce

SouthSound RC Swapmeet



President............................Tom Strom......................... (360)350-0181 
Vice President...................Burt Daggett..................... (360)427-6653
Treasurer............................Dee Grout.......................... (360)898-2084
Secretary............................Bob Beatty......................... (360)229-3408
Safety Officer....................Tom Strom Jr..................... (360)350-0181 

Board Members

Board Member..................Tom Strom ........................ (360)350-0181
Board Member.................. Jody Diaz........................... (360)427-6102
Board Member..................Stacy Myers...................... (360)426-9367
Board Member..................Bob Beatty......................... (360)426-5601
Board Member..................Burt Daggett..................... (360)427-6653
Alt Board Member...........Bob Mason........................ (360)426-9256
Alt Board Member...........Chuck Kentfield............... (360)866-9473

Club Officers
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Dues are $75 if paid before Jan 
1st, $100 Thereafter. 

If you pay by mail send your dues, 
proof of 2014 AMA membership 
and a self addressed stamped 
envelope to the Treasurer:

Dee Grout

P.O. Box 516
Union WA 98592

Make checks payable to SFRCF

club member project

Club member Royce Tivel is 
working on a Balsa USA laker 
sea plane, he has supplied some 
pics. Looking good Royce!

I applied the first trim to the 
Laker. First, I lightly wet sanded 
the surface with 320 paper. 
Next, I used Frog Tape to mask 
the trim and then newspaper 
and blue tape to protect the 
rest of the fuselage. I applied 
the first thin coat of white and 
then, per the instructions on the 
can, applied a second coat after 
waiting a few minutes. Also, per 
the Frog Tape instructions, I 
immediately removed the tape. 
As the images show, this is not a 
perfect job but fits into my goal 
of a 30 foot finish: looks good 
at 30 feet. All in all, I am satis-
fied with the results. After all the 
trim is done, I plan to add a coat 
of clear to protect the finish and 
add some gloss.
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Club Scheduled Events for 2014

dues $75 before January 1st and $100 on or after

Check out our web site at http://sfrcf.quintex.com

Training nights are ALWAYS weather permitting, check the weather at the field before leaving
Sold days can change, check out website before heading to the field.

http://sfrcf.quintex.com/event/events.html

Event dates in black are scheduled.    Events in gray are complete.

September 2014
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

31 1
9:00 AM RC Breakfast

2
SFRCF Board meeting

3 4
3:00 PM Training night

5 6

7 8 9 10
runway closed

11
SFRCF Club meeting

3:00 PM Training night

12
runway closed

13
Runway Closed (new)

14
runway closed

15 16 17 18
3:00 PM Training night

19 20

21 22 23 24
NMPRA Champ Pylon Race

25

3:00 PM Training night

26 27

28
NMPRA Champ Pylon Race

29
runway closed

30 1
runway closed

2
3:00 PM Training night

3 4
runway closed

31 1
9:00 AM RC Breakfast

2
SFRCF Board meeting

3 4
3:00 PM Training night

5 6

7 8 9 10
runway closed

11
SFRCF Club meeting

3:00 PM Training night

12
runway closed

13
Runway Closed (new)

14
runway closed

15 16 17 18
3:00 PM Training night

19 20

21 22 23 24
NMPRA Champ Pylon Race

25

3:00 PM Training night

26 27

28
NMPRA Champ Pylon Race

29
runway closed

30 1
runway closed

2
3:00 PM Training night

3 4
runway closed
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The new contract allows us to schedule non-exclusive days again, however if the car 
clubs don’t go to the new track we may not keep many.

January 1st 9:00 am..........First fly of the year - Sanderson field - Locks will be changed!
May 16th ...........................Indoor flying 7-9 at the high school mini dome
May 30th............................Indoor flying 7-9 at the high school mini dome
May 31st............................Forest Festival parade
July 12................................2nd annual Fun Scale fly-in
Aug 2nd & 3rd..................pre championship Pylon race
Sep  24-28th.......................NMPRA National Championship Pylon Race
December 12th..................Christmas Party @ the Colonial House from 6 to 10


